
 

 

 

Cathedral of  

St. Matthew the Apostle 

Patron of Civil Servants 

 

 

 

A Special Invitation 

to 

Our Parish Employees of  

Municipal, County, State and  

Federal government agencies 

 

You are cordially invited to  

the annual special celebration of our patronal saint 

on Sunday, September 22 at 11:30am 

 

Civil servants present at this patronal Mass 

will receive a special blessing 

in recognition of their valued service to the general public 

 


